
Buffalo Trail Public Schools is committed to maximizing student learning, in a safe and caring environment, supported by a highly effective team. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

National Day for Truth and Reconciliation 
Monday, September 25, 2023 – Media Release 
 
September 30 is the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation. On this important day, Buffalo 
Trail Public Schools acknowledges the painful history of residential schools and the lasting 
impacts they have had on Indigenous communities across Canada. It is a day to remember, 
reflect, and recommit ourselves to the journey of truth, healing, and reconciliation. 
 
There will be division wide learning opportunities for all BTPS students on Thursday, September 
28th. We will wear our orange shirts on this day to raise awareness of the impacts of residential 
schools. BTPS is committed to honouring and respecting Truth and Reconciliation. There is no 
school on Friday, September 29th. 
 


